Clinical Leadership Forum



Communique 15 February 2021

The ninth meeting of the Clinical Leadership Forum (the Forum) was held on 15 February 2021.

Members received a progress update from the Culture Review Implementation Branch on the implementation of recommendations from the Independent Review into the Workplace Culture within ACT Public Health Services.

The Forum heard about Canberra Health Services' integrated care design initiative and discussed some of the complexities and the importance of improving the integration of health care services across the ACT.

The Forum was provided with an overview of the outcomes of a forum held in February 2021, where more than 50 senior clinicians and administrators from the Territory's public health system discussed clinical coordination and collaboration. This forum was an essential first step in planning for the inaugural ACT Public Health Services Leaders' Summit (scheduled to happen later this year), which was a recommendation from the Independent Review into the Workplace Culture.

The Minister for Health attended the meeting and reiterated her support for the Forum.

The Forum meets every two months. The next meeting is scheduled for 12 April 2021.

Contact: clinicalleadershipforum@act.gov.au.

For more information visit <u>www.health.act.gov.au/health-professionals/clinical-leadership-forum.</u>